From: I

Sent: 11 May 2021 12:56

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir,

We OBJECT to any change to the licensing arrangements for Wilmslow Rugby Club. We write following a
neighbourhood letter informing us that WRC are seeking to organise Open Air Bars, and to promote a Party on the
Pitch. Such an event is likely to cause alcohol fuelled disorder, and possibly crime, as well as noise, a threat to Public
Safety, possible nuisance and possible harm to young people.

We consider that such events are wholly unsuitable for a sports club sited in a quiet residential area, with family
homes right next to the sports ground - not a place where commercial events should be offered.

Yours faithfully,




